April 23, 2024

Dear Mayors for Peace Member Cities,

Thank you very much for your continued cooperation with the activities of Mayors for Peace.

To further promote peace education in our member cities, Mayors for Peace has been conducting the Children's Art Competition "Peaceful Towns", targeting children in all member cities since 2018. We will also be hosting the competition this year and would appreciate your assistance in widely promoting this program to schools and other institutions in your city.

We kindly request your city's continued support for our initiatives aimed at enhancing peace education.

Sincerely yours,

Takehiro Kagawa

春川刚廣

Secretary-General of Mayors for Peace